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It seems in a state as opulent as ours, in a nation as wealthy as ours, the current 

condition of foster child transferral is asymmetric to our means. There are plenty of 

government programs that should proceed this in priority, and not precede it. Ask 

whoever you want, of whatever party or political leaning, and it seems that improving 

the foster care system gains bipartisan support. These are children who have already 

had the world shove them down again and again. Do we want the little help we offer 

to also feel like a slap in the face? No more trash bags.  


